
Celebrating 30 year of Bungoma Bible School 

Dear Nekesa (Harvester), 

Praise the Lord! It is with great joy and 
blessing that I am writing to you. 
Bungoma Bible School has recently 
h e l d i t s g r a d u a t i o n c e re m o n y 
celebrating our 30th year in ministry!  

Thirty years of equipping ministers with 
the word of God to go, spreading the 
Good News. Thirty years of bringing 
souls to Christ, growing churches all 
around the country, as well as a few 
others in the neighboring countries. This 
year we had  96  graduates from Bungoma Bible School! 

Getting to thirty years was no easy task, but by God’s grace, 
with your prayer and support we made it. Thirty years is a 
great achievement - we celebrate with you, our faithful 
partners, for all that you have done with us. 

If it were not for the obedience of one person we would not 
be celebrating 30 years of lives being changed. In 1988 it 
was Mama Doris’ obedience to move to Bungoma Kenya 
with a word of God to start a bible school. It was the vision of 
this amazing woman of God that planted a seed in my heart. 
Now, I had to see the Word of God be deeply planted into 
the hearts of my fellow Kenyans. We are forever changed by 
her obedience to our Lord Jesus Christ! 
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Mama Doris is eternally receiving the rich benefits of bringing lost 
souls to the Lord. Thank you for picking up the mantle from Mama 
Doris, to work with us,  to continue the good work. One day, either 
here or the other side of eternity, you will meet these men and 
women whose lives you have changed because you partnered 
with us to preach and teach the gospel of Jesus Christ. 
You are partners with us in grace. (Philippians 1:7) 

It’s Christmas! 
This Christmas we are preparing to take the Children from Bungoma 
Children’s Home for a special outing to celebrate the the gift of 
our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, and as a gift to them. We would 
like to invite you to be part of this Christmas gift to the children by 
giving an extra offering above your monthly commitment to 
Bungoma Bible Ministries for the Children’s Home.  

Thank you for your Partnership, your prayers, and for faithfully 
laboring with us. Your faithfulness is so appreciated! 

Its a Wedding! 
Margaret and I also wanted to take a moment and share with you 
the the wonderful celebration of the marriage of our eldest son, 
John, to his new wife Sybil.  

This month we had the Bungoma Bible School graduation, John’s 
wedding, and our Women’s conference all within 10 days. We 
thank you for your patience in hearing from us and for your 
faithfulness in your prayers and financial gifts to Bungoma Bible 
Ministries. You are forever in our hearts. 
Happy Thanksgiving and Merry Christmas to you all! We truly are so thankful 
for you and give thanks to our Lord Jesus for you always!! 
 We thank God for the year 2018, as it has truly been a year of advancement 
in God’s Kingdom!  

Forever Grateful,  Justus Ochuro 
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John and Sybil Ochuro
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